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Perhaps the City and Metro should acquire property in the suburbs, (similar to the original working
farm for homeless in Troutdale, that is now McMennamin’s Edgefield Manor property) and
consolidate the homeless with appropriate other services in a centralized location, rather than a
piecemeal situation that is not coordinated amongst the various nonprofits. 
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